
  
  
  

PUBLIC HEARING MEETING  
March 4, 2025 

  
Chairman Mark Stuebs called to order the Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 4, 2025, at 6:00PM for the 
purpose of discontinuing the public way of Main St. The pledge was recited.  
 
The public hearing was held according to Wis SS 66.1003(4) and 66.1005. All property owners were mailed 
a certified letter to explain the discontinuance. Gail Belling, a property owner, was present and asked a few 
questions. There were no other questions or concerns. The town board will proceed with the final steps to 
draft a certification and record with Waushara County and notify the assessor of the changes to ownership. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at 6:05pm by Supervisor Riese/second by Supervisor Smith.  
  

  
Respectfully submitted,  

  
Amy Smith, Clerk   


	PUBLIC HEARING MEETING

